
 

Covid-19 Update Statement: 2                            2nd April 2020 

 

At this uncertain time, we would like to share an update on how CDG is responding to the 

current Covid-19 crisis. 

The safety of our team is a priority and with this in mind, the office remains closed. We 

have a core team working remotely, so please continue to contact us as usual. 

Currently all of our site operations have been postponed. However we remain firmly 

committed to supporting our clients wherever possible and if there is an essential 

requirement to visit a site, this will be carefully planned, with all risks assessed to ensure 

that our staff and others are not put at unnecessary risk. Unless absolutely necessary and 

in line with Government guidelines, all travel will be avoided. 

We continue to monitor the current situation carefully and will keep in touch with our 

clients and we our supply chain so that are in a strong positon when the situation 

improves. 

Supporting our clients and new business in the pipeline will keep us busy, along with 

consultancy work and ongoing design projects. We will continue to collaborate creatively, 

albeit from a safe distance, and are using this time and technology to update our skills so 

that we are strong, energised and ready for when we get through this challenging time.  

We look forward to better and safer times ahead and we’re here if you need us. 

 

Team CDG  

  

 

 

 

 


